
 

Summer Co-op Available in RIT Information Security 

  

Patrick Scanlon pmsgsl@rit.edu 

  

March 19, 2009 

  

  

The RIT Information Security Office is seeking a tech-savvy Communication 
student to work as an Information Security Communications Associate, as a 
summer 2009 Co-op.  The person in this position works with Information Security 
staff to “develop and implement a campus-wide Information Security Awareness 
Program.”  The job calls for someone with excellent writing and editing skills, 
particularly in technical communication.  The position runs from June 1 to August 
21, with the possibility for renewal. 

  

For more information, contact Pat Scanlon, pmsgsl@rit.edu 
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